The Department of Teaching and Learning in the College of Education at Georgia Southern University invites nominations and applications for the position of Assistant Professor of Mathematics Education beginning August 1, 2011.  Initial screening of applications will begin on October 15, 2010. 

More information about the institution is available through http://www.georgiasouthern.edu or at http://coe.georgiasouthern.edu/positions.htm
